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14th March 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week began on a very solemn note as we held a special liturgy to remember Reyes. The 

children have been amazing this week and even though not all of them knew him they made 

cards and said prayers for him. 

We have finished learning our new talk for writing story, Handa’s surprise. Next week we 

will begin our new story, don’t put your finger in the jelly Nelly. Our focus will be on rhyming 

words. We have been busy painting African animals and comparing the African landscape 

with our own. 

We continue to revisit all our phase 2 and 3 sounds as well as our tricky words. Please 

encourage your child to write notes for you or maybe the shopping list at home, extending 

this to simple sentences if they are able. 

In maths this week we have looked at sequencing the events of our day and discussing time. 

We have also looked at different ways to make 10. 

Please continue to read with your child regularly.  

Tapestry challenge 

We would like the children to find objects or pictures of things in the home or environment 

that rhyme. For an extra challenge you could find objects or pictures of things that do not 

rhyme with anything else. 

Milk 

When children reach the age of 5 they are no longer entitled to free milk at school. If you 

would like your child to continue to have milk at school you can pay for it via this link 

https://www.coolmilk.com/ 

https://www.coolmilk.com/


R.E 

This week the children learnt about lent and how we can be more like Jesus during lent.  

Stars of the Week! 

The starts of the week this week were Olivia and Sophia S. 

Important dates for your diary. 

Friday 15th March 2019 – non uniform day tomorrow in aid of CAFOD monetary donations  

Thursday 21st March – Class photos 

Friday 29th March – Coffee morning 

 

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Eddy and Miss O’Donoghue 


